INTRADEPARTMENTAL CORRESPONDENCE

December 4, 2024
14.2

TO: The Honorable Board of Police Commissioners
FROM: Chief of Police
SUBJECT: 2025 DEPARTMENT ANNUAL AUDIT PLAN

RECOMMENDED ACTION

It is recommended that the Board of Police Commissioners REVIEW and APPROVE the
attached Los Angeles Police Department’s 2025 Annual Audit Plan.

DISCUSSION

The Department’s Annual Audit Plan is a guide that Audit Division staff uses to perform
comprehensive compliance audits based on risk and priority assessments. This includes an
analysis of previous audit results, new or amended Department policy, external reviews, and

input from Department management.

If you have any questions or would like more detailed information, please contact Police
Administrator Sharon Sargent, Commanding Officer, Audit Division, at (213) 486-8480.

Respectfully,

Attachment
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